
  

Support for Service Families of 

Children with Autism  

Are you a service family?  

Does your child have a diagnosis of autism, or 

are they awaiting a diagnosis?  

 

Dales Academies Trust, in partnership with the Ministry 

of Defence and the Armed Forces Covenant Fund, are 

working on a new project which aims to provide 

additional support to families in these unique 

circumstances. We would love to hear feedback on your 

experiences and any challenges which you may face.  

 
Please scan the QR code to 

complete a short                                

questionnaire, which will enable 

us to provide targeted support 

and advice.  

 


